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Dear parents:  …. one parent said this week that if my name was on a letter nobody read it!.  Anyway 
hope you enjoy this weeks Newsletter, one can but try.  Very good turn out for parent consultations and will 
give final attendance data next week. One parent said that three meetings a year is far too many to attend, but 
one can but offer.  Anyway Year 6 are proving a spirited and keen group of pupils. Every Year 6 cohort is 
different and this years are really enthusiastic which is great for the school. Please do co-operate with them 
whether it be following directions, wearing a lanyard for security and child safety purposes, obeying simple 
traffic rules or not dropping litter. These pupils are our future. Below new protocols for Class Dojo and the 
finale of the Bodyguard and who done it and……. all is revealed below.

and finally  ..   anyway the Bodyguard …. the finale on Sunday of this wonderful series …who is guilty well one or two of the 
above I can exclusively reveal. My daughter and her boyfriend watched all 5 episodes in a row on Wednesday night so still time to catch 
up. Thanks for the smooth running of parent consultation week and remember to Go with the Flow and no cycling along the path …. I 
think Anne Sampson the Gina McKee character is involved  good old BBC drama … hope everyone got to read this weeks Newsletter!

School news next week …. 
Monday ….  more roles for Year 6 assembly.
Wednesday … Year 5 assembly 9.15am all 
welcome. 

School news this week …. 
Monday ….  parent consultation week started. 
Wednesday … Year 6 assembly with a thoughtful 
assembly on Roald Dahl. Loved his rules for life. 
Confident class and well done Ms Ruminska.
CAMHS worker met parents 3.45pm to explain our 
new 2 year mental health project.
Thursday … Book Fair started
Friday …Early Years coffee morning @ 9.00am took 
place Nursery and Reception. Thank you to Ms 
Scarpini and Ms Sharpe for their contributions.

Pics of the week …. 

Spanish word of the week is …. 
Colegio ..    please help your children and your 
own family as we all learn Spanish this year.

Some of our new head boys and girls in the sunshine today 
… Year 6 and their Roald Dahl assembly … Mr Ficinski 
our volunteer and his 70th birthday this week … our 
Early Years Ms Scarpini and Ms Sharpe talking to 
parents at our EYFS coffee morning.

Class Dojo new protocols…. 
A report last week described how more and more people are 
becoming addicted to their phones and social media all around 
the world. The science is growing on how this is basically frying 
the human brain and leading to increased mental health issues. 
Class Dojo is not another form of Facetime, Vevobook, 
Snapgram or Instachat or whatever. It is a tool  to help with 
behaviour in schools and build resilience in children. 
Increasingly teachers have been receiving messages after school, 
at weekends or late at night after people come home and relax 
after work. Please read and follow the protocols attached  and 
more on this subject next week.


